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September 1, 2010

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

David W. Danner
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE:	PacifiCorp’s Smart Grid Technology Report

Dear Mr. Danner:

In accordance with WAC 480-100-505(3)(a), PacifiCorp dba Pacific Power (PacifiCorp) submits for filing its Smart Grid Technology Report.  Attachment A to PacifiCorp’s Smart Grid Technology Report is considered confidential and is filed consistent with WAC 480-07-160.  As such, enclosed are an original and two redacted copies of the filing and an original and two confidential copies of the filing.  

Please contact Cathie Allen, Regulatory Manager, at (503) 813-5934 if you have any questions regarding this filing.

Sincerely,



Andrea L. Kelly
Vice President, Regulation

Enclosures
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